
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Residents – do you find it difficult to get to 
evening meetings but still want to be involved 

in your area? 
Then come to the next 

 

HALL GREEN NORTH 

 WARD FORUM MEETING 
 

 

14 November 2018 
at 1.30pm 

at Hall Green United Community 

Church, Reddings Lane B28 8TE 
 

 

 

We will be talking about safety – at home and out and about in 
the area. Come along, meet your councillors and hear an update 

from local police and fire officers.  

 
 

Please let us know if you have any access issues or special/particular requirements as soon as 
possible - Contact: Kay Thomas, Community Governance Manager, Tel: 0121 675 5664; 

e-mail: kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk 
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